
RDRA Committee Meeting 

9
th

 March 2015 

Holmbush 8.00p.m. 

 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Sue Barrow (Treasurer), Philip Koniotes,  

Louise Harbutt   (Secretary) 

 

 

1. Subscriptions 

 

 Currently there is £15547.00 in the bank.  The committee members will continue 

to collect outstanding subscriptions for the financial year ending 31
st
 May 2015 

 

 

2. Road Repairs 

 

 The Chairman has obtained some quotes from Tidey & Webb (£36 per metre and 

£1200 for an 11 m stretch) and Leon Clarke (£20 per metre and £10,000 + VAT 

for 100 m). 

 It was agreed to meet on Sunday to identify areas of the road in poor condition 

suitable for resurfacing and other discrete potholes needing to be filled in, and 

then to approach Leon Clarke regarding the work. 

 

 

3. AOB 

 

 Newsletter – once the schedule of works has been agreed, a newsletter will be 

distributed to all households. 

 It has been suggested by one resident that a polite reminder for people to have 

their house names clearly visible be included and this was agreed. 


